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Saint Helena Knights of Columbus and Saint Helena School will collect coats for the
month of October to November 7th be given to needy people from Norristown and
Philadelphia to help make it a little warmer for them during the winter! We accept
Men, Women, Boys, and Girls Coa or used.

Drop them off under the Church Bell Tower in the boxes
provided.





